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Flixton Primary School

Sponsored Event 2019
This year’s grounds sponsored event aims to create a wildlife hedge across the school site.
Once again it will bring together the children from both infant and junior departments. 
All children will have the opportunity to help plant our wildlife hedge, working, like last year with our brilliant Willow Tunnel, with children from the other department.
The wildlife hedge will provide a new habitat to encourage wildlife within our grounds and will be used for continued outdoor learning activities.
We are hoping that you will be kind enough to sponsor the event by collecting sponsors on the sheet below.  Any sponsorship amount will be gratefully received and will help fund equipment and materials for our outdoor learning experiences that Flixton Primary children gain so much from.
The event will take place over three days 6th, 8th and 21st of March 2019.  You will receive notification in advance of which day your child will be taking part.
Thank you for your continued support.
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Mr J Redmond

Headteacher

Child’s Name __________________________________   Class ____________
	Sponsor’s Name
	Sponsored Amount
	Signature on Collection

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Signature on completion of event ________________________________________
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